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Wednesday 4th May 
Meeting in St Andrew’s Church Room at 2 pm.  We look forward to 
hearing Jay Hornsby (ex Bus Shelter) tell us about his new association 
with OUTREACH.  Jay brings his own experience of homelessness to his 
time with us.  Guests especialy welcome. Tea and homebaking too.  
 
Wednesday 1st June  
A JUBILEE CELEBRATION FROM 2 PM at  
St Andrews’s.  Dare to wear your posh hats or 
decorate a special Jubilee Titfer.  All over our 
Diocese and World-Wide, MU is celebrating the 
Platinum Jubilee of our beloved patron, Queen 

Elizabeth II.  Since it is half-term our Branch is delighted to offer a 

special welcome to children and families for crafts, fun, 

with games and quizzes for all ages.  There will be the usual MU 

homebaking and refreshments plus Ice Creams.   
 
 

We usually meet on the 1st Wednesday of the month at St Andrew’s Church 
Room.  Everyone is welcomed to come along to an event of your choice 
whether or not you’re a member.  

 
 

Keep safe, everyone 
 Christine                  

 01473 327697   cmward1@btinternet.com  
or Allana Baxter 01473 788163 
 
An idea for Creative Prayer 
Take a fruit which is made of segments. As you unpeel it and separate the 
segments, pray for the different fruits of the Spirit to increase in yourself and 
in your church.  Thank God for the nourishment the fruit gives and ask for the 
refreshment of the Spirit for yourself and others. 
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